
MILLTHORPE MARKETS 
NEW COMMITTEE MEMBERS NEEDED 
 
The end is drawing nigh for the current team of Millthorpe Market Committee members, and as such 
a new Committee needs to be formed in order for the Markets to continue. 
 

ALL Current Market Committee Members: Shona Kay, Steve Harris, Jo Copelin, Kate Munro and 
Georgie Hinrichsen will be finishing up with the Markets at the end of the year (December). 
 

The Committee is a sub-committee of the P&C, conducting 2 Markets per year and raising over 
$60,000 in additional funds for the school. The markets which are into their 9th year are now a major 
regional event, bringing market-goers to Millthorpe from across the State. 
 

Positions have been divided into several roles, allowing more people to be involved and placing less 
pressure on the Committee Members.  
 

Positions available include: 
 

 General Manager – oversees the general operations of the Markets and other aspects 
including liaison with Council 

 

 Stallholder Manager – in charge of the Application process and liaising with stallholders. 
 

 Finance Manager – balances, floats, counting, forecasts etc 
 

 Marketing Manager – advertising, marketing, sponsorship and promotions 
 

 Utilities Manager – coordinating all utilities such BBQ’s, Toilets, canteen (conditions), 
electricity 

 

 Food & Beverage Manager – coordinating the operations of ALL food and drink stalls run by 
the school, including ordering of all food and drinks items to be used on the day. 

 

Positions Filled: 
 

 Volunteer Coordinator – coordinating ALL Volunteers for the day, including food and school 
stalls. (BELINDA HARRIS) 
 

 Traffic Management – in charge of the applications to RTA, traffic management liaison with 
external providers and car parking. (LUKE BINGHAM) 

 

 Facebook Coordinator – coordinate the Facebook page, with regular correspondence and 
posts. (JACQUELINE WILLIAMS) 

 

If you are interested in a position, please advise one of the current Committee Members (Shona, Steve, 
Jo, Kate or Georgie) and you can shadow the position for the December Markets, ready to take over 
the role next year. 
 

This is the MAJOR fundraiser for the school and eliminates the need for other weekly fundraising 
efforts. As the school grows, these funds are necessary to kit out new classrooms with all the latest 
equipment, new playground equipment (soon to be installed) and to provide assistance to families. 
 

The School is extremely lucky to have these markets which are the envy of all other schools and 
community groups in the region. As the roles have been divided, the tasks are not onerous and will 
provide you with a great sense of satisfaction and pride.  


